
Dear Mayor, City Council, and City Planning Members: 
 
As the owners of 613 Felch St. and the future residents of 615 Felch St. in the Water Hill neighborhood, I 
would like to communicate our support for the proposed Kingsley Condominium project at 221-223 Felch and 
214 W. Kingsley St.  
 
The conversation of this property from light industrial use to a multiple family dwelling is very positive from 
our perspective.  We are very happy with the growth and improvement currently happening in the Water Hill 
neighborhood which is why we are moving our personal residence there. 
 
In addition to other important features of this proposed project, the fact that this redevelopment plan will 
remove 28,000 sq. ft. of environmentally challenged buildings and 20,000 tons of contaminated soil is 
extremely welcome and beneficial for the neighbors as well as the neighborhood. 
 
We ask that you also support this rezoning and site plan request. 
 
Kind regards, 
Kevin and Honor Belew 
 
 
Honor Smith Belew 
Battersea Partners 
Mobile: 734-276-6256 
Fax: 1-734-372-6704 
hbelew@batterseapartners.com 
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